

April 23, 2018

From:

Jason D. Berger, Esq.

Law Office of Jason D. Berger 850 NW Federal Highway #121

Stuart, Florida 34994

To:

Leslie Kristof, Campus President

Keiser University

9400 SW Discovery Way Port St. Lucie, Florida 34987

Subject:

KEISER UNIVERSITY, PORT ST. LUCIE CAMPUS

PARALEGAL AND LEGAL STUDIES PROGRAM

Dear President Kristof,

I am writing this letter to express my recommendation of the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program at the Keiser University, Port St. Lucie Campus. I have personally hired a graduate of the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program, and I have also had several interns from the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program work for my office.

Myself and my office have benefited from working with all of the students and graduates whom we have trained and mentored. My office has also promoted the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program students to other local law firms so that they may gain invaluable experience and/or future employment, as well as serve as positive ambassadors for the program.

Without hesitation, I express my recommendation of the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program at the Keiser University, Port St. Lucie Campus.

Very Respectfully,

Yason D. Berger